
MUSKOKA BAY RESORT
DRESS CODE



1GOLF COURSE GUIDELINES

To maintain the integrity of our course and ensure a respectful atmosphere, it is
important that all Members and Guests, including children, adhere to the dress
code. Acceptable golf attire typically mirrors the styles found in the Golf Shop
and those worn by PGA and LPGA professionals. 

We kindly ask that Members take responsibility for introducing or accompanying
Guests to ensure they are dressed in appropriate attire throughout all areas of
the property.

Men
Shirts – collared golf shirts are acceptable. Crew neck shirts and t-shirts are
not permitted on the golf course.
Pants/Shorts – jeans or pants/shorts with fading or tattered look are not
acceptable attire, nor are rugby pants, sweatpants, or jogging pants.
Shoes – only soft spike shoes may be worn on the golf course. Golf shoes with
metal-spikes of any kind are not permitted.

Women
Tops – tailored blouse and golf shirts are encouraged. Tube tops, crop tops
and tank tops are not permitted.
Pants – sweatpants, jogging pants, stirrup pants, low-rise pants or shorts with
drawstrings are not acceptable attire.
Shoes – only soft spike shoes may be worn on the golf course. Golf shoes with
metal-spikes of any kind are not permitted.

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a high standard of dress for
everyone’s enjoyment.



2CLUBHOUSE GUIDELINES

Muskoka Room
We kindly ask that all guests adhere to the following guidelines to ensure a
comfortable and enjoyable dining experience for everyone:

Attire: Please dress in a manner that reflects respect for the occasion. Smart
casual attire is recommended. While formal wear is not required, we ask that
you avoid overly casual clothing such as athletic wear, shorts, or beach wear.
Footwear: Proper footwear is expected. Please refrain from wearing flip-flops,
slippers, or excessively casual shoes.
Grooming: We encourage all guests to maintain personal grooming standards
that contribute to a pleasant atmosphere. Clean and tidy appearance is
appreciated.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in helping to create an inviting
and respectful dining environment

Terrace Dining
We welcome guests to enjoy a relaxed and enjoyable dining experience on our
terrace. To ensure a comfortable atmosphere for all, please observe the following:

Attire: Casual, comfortable clothing is welcome. However, we ask that attire
remains neat and respectful of the setting. Please avoid swimming wear or
overly informal styles like ripped clothing.
Footwear: Shoes are required. While sandals and casual shoes are perfectly
fine, please refrain from wearing bare feet.
Shirts: A shirt or top is required at all times for comfort and decorum. We
appreciate your cooperation in helping to maintain a welcoming dining
environment for all guests.

Enjoy your time on the terrace!



3POOLSIDE GUIDELINES

Poolside
For your comfort and safety, members are welcome to use the fitness studio,
sauna, pool terrace, and other Experience areas in their designated activity or
swim attire. We kindly ask that members walk directly to and from the locker
rooms to the designated areas while wearing appropriate footwear.

Attire: Please note that pool side attire is acceptable to enjoy poolside dining.
We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to enhancing your experience.


